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RBI closes sale of Raiffeisen-Leasing Polska 

 
 

Vienna, 1 December 2016. Raiffeisen Bank International AG (RBI) formally closed the sale 
of its Polish subsidiary Raiffeisen-Leasing Polska to PKO Leasing S.A. This constituted one of 
the steps announced in the implementation of RBI’s transformation program initiated in 
February 2015. 
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